
David Sumner

From: Blynn, Norma <nblynn@pa.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2015 2:31 PM
To: David Sumner; cmcilhinney@pasen.gov; brewster@pasenate.com;

cross@pahousegop.com; pcosta@pahouse.net
Cc: Gail A. Reinard (greinard@pasen.gov); VWills@pasenate.com; Shauna Boscaccy; Lynn

Benka Davies (LBDavies@pahouse.net)
Subject: IRRC Regulation 3095/PLCB Regulation 54-83: Posting Time for Extension of Premises

On behaTf of Faith S. Diehl, Esquire, please be advised that the Pennsylvania Liquor Control Board is
hereby withdrawing the regulation regarding the posting time for the extension of premises (IRRC
Regulation 3095/PLCB Regulation 54-83).

Norma K. Blynn I Assistant Counsel
Pennsylvania Liquor Control Board I Office of Chief Counsel
401 Northwest Office Building Harrisburg, PA 17124
Phone: 717.783.9454 I Fax: 717.787.8820
Email: nblvnn©pa.gov
Icb..state.pa.us

This message and any attachment is intended for the use of the individual or entity to which it is
addressed and may contain in formation that is privileged, confidential, and exempt from disclosure under
applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent
responsible for delivering the message to the in tended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received
this communication in error, please send a reply e-mail to the sender and delete the material from any
and all computers. Unintended transmissions shall not constitute a waiver of any privilege.
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